St. Paul’s Lutheran Church Preschool

APPLICATION
2020-2021

Thank you for choosing St. Paul’s Lutheran Church Preschool! At our school, we treasure the unique gifts
and needs of each child. For the past fifty years, we have offered an enriching and challenging program in
a Christian environment. Our program is designed for the whole child’s development — mental, physical,
emotional, and spiritual. We believe that children learn through play and encourage laughter, curiosity,
and having fun in all we do. Our mission is to nurture a love of learning and communicating with others
in the world around us that will last a lifetime.

We offer classes for 2s, 3s, 4s and PreK, with a variety of scheduling options 8:00 a.m. —3:00 p.m.,
Monday — Friday. Our enrichment opportunities in art, music, movement and foreign language as well as
our Stay & Play program and our summer June Bugs program meet the needs of today’s busy families.
Our school admits students of any race, religion, nationality, or ethnic origin.

To reserve a spot for your child, please complete, sign and return the Registration Form and the Tuition
Contract, along with the deposit of one month’s tuition.

The application materials include:
Registration Form
Class and Stay & Play Options
Tuition Contract

Currently enrolled children and siblings have priority until January 30, 2020. Enrollment opens for new
students January 31, 2020. We will make every effort to ensure your child is placed in your first choice of
class, however, in following the State of Maryland requirements for preschools, and after considering the
needs of the children, placement may be made at the discretion of the Director. If a class fills up,
placement is determined by the date of receipt of the application. Enrollment packets with class
assignment will be sent home to currently enrolled students and their siblings at the end of January. New
families will receive their enrollment packet and class assignment within one month after submitting their
application. Your child’s teacher will send you a class packet in June.

If you have any questions, please contact me at director@stpaulsluthschool.org or at 410-252-3867. We
look forward to welcoming your child and your family to St. Paul’s Lutheran Church Pre-School!

Best regards,

Jane Constantine

Interim Director
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